
The Wellness Bridge Project 

Meeting Notes 
August 23, 2016 

 
 

o We reviewed a Proposed Governance Structure (handout) and gave direction for a few 
changes that would make it work better.  Rebecca will make these changes and submit 

at the next meeting for approval. 
 

o We reviewed the Agency Services Matrix (handout) and discussed changes that would 
make the information make more sense/be easier to read.  Rebecca and Dave will work 
on the changes and we will review at the next meeting. 

 
o Rebecca and Melissa will attend the next KSOW meeting on September 13, 2016 

presenting The Wellness Project to those in attendance and ask for their assistance with 

data collection for the Agency Services Matrix. 

 
o The next meeting will be held on September 20, 2016. 

 
o The new meeting location will be CVGH Dean Board Room 1021 N. Douty St. 

 
 
 


